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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement REFERENCE:
Region II - Suite 3100 RII: JPO
101 Marietta Street, N. W. 50-321, 50-366
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 I&E Bulletin 79-25

Attention: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Gentlemen:

Georgia Power Company hereby submits the following information in
response to your letter dated November 2, 1979, which transmitted I&E
Bulletin 79-25, " Failures of Westinghouse BFD Relays in Safety-Related*

Systems".

A review of safety-related systems at Plant Hatch has determined
that there are no BFD/NBFD type relays in use or planned for use in
safety-related systems at Plant Hatch.

If you have any questions or comments in this regard, please contact
my office.

Very truly yours

|' 2 1/A./
W. A. Widner
General Manager Nuclear Generation
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xc: Director of the Office of Inspection and Enforcement .

Director of the Division of Operating Reactors, Office of+
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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